
    
 
 

8th February 2011 
 
 

Correction Notice 
 
 

Northern Ireland Construction 
Bulletin 

 

1st July to 30th September 2010 
 
 
The Northern Ireland Construction Bulletin, originally published 19th January 
2011, contained a production error affecting the seasonal adjustment series.  
 
Only tables which are seasonally adjusted have been affected and the error 
has now been corrected. The updated version of the bulletin can be obtained 
from the QCE website at the following link. 
 
http://www.csu.nisra.gov.uk/survey.asp84.htm 
 
 
 
 
Issued by: Nicola Shiels 
Telephone (028) 9034 8175  
E-mail Nicolaa.Shiels@dfpni.gov.uk 
Fax (028) 9034 8276 
 
Central Survey Unit 
Northern Ireland Statistics and Research Agency 
McAuley House 
2 - 14 Castle Street 
BELFAST 
BT1 1SY 
 
Central Survey Unit Website at http://www.csu.nisra.gov.uk 
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